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The Minister for Foreign Affairs 

MRE/DM-JI/292/02/03 

       Managua, 3 March 2003 

Sir: 

 

 I have the pleasure to write to you in connection with the new official map of the 
Republic of Costa Rica drawn up by the Institute of Coastal and Marine Resources 
(INRECOSMAR) and authorized by the Geographical Institute of the Ministry of Public 
Works and Transport. 

 In this regard, I should like to inform you that some 


